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Wellington Airport Announces New Director Alison Gerry  
 
Wellington International Airport Limited (WIA) is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Alison Gerry to the WIA Board with effect from 1 February 2017.  
 
Chairman Tim Brown welcomed Alison Gerry to the Board and the experience she will bring 
from her extensive career in finance and treasury and as a professional company director.   
 
Ms Gerry has more than 20 years’ experience working for both corporates and financial 
institutions in Auckland, Sydney, Hong Kong, Tokyo & London in trading, finance and risk 
roles.  
 
Ms Gerry has been a professional company director since 2007 and is currently a director of 
Infratil, Spark, Vero and NZX. Ms Gerry has a first class honours degree in Management 
Studies from Waikato University and a Masters of Applied Finance from Macquarie 
University. 
 
“We also want to recognise and thank Peter Coman for his time as a director of Wellington 
Airport and in particular the valuable contribution he has made on the airport’s significant 
capital developments,” said Tim Brown.  
 
The appointment of Ms Gerry and departure of Mr Coman will keep the number of directors 
of WIA at six.  
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